
From: Ron Chown
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Removal of identity acknowledgement
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 3:13:18 PM

You have recently passed a bill that the identity of an individual need not be
provide identificationfor a vote in the queensland state or local government to be
acknowledged. I strongly disapprove of this as it becomes  much easier to
introduce a  fraudulent vote into the system. this brings truth to the caption that
maybe "dead men do tell tales"or "votes". Furthurmore the integity of the present
voting system  can be more easily compromised by other  methods of vote
rigging.                                                Regards..Ron Chown...
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